
MINUTES 

Regular Meeting  

City of DeCordova  

January 21, 2020 

 

Mayor Dave Hanson called the Regular Monthly City Council Meeting to order at 7:00 

p.m. All councilmembers were present. 

INVOCATION: Councilmember David Coop  

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: Councilmember Robert McKenzie  

APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES: Councilmember Judy Cordell moved that the Minutes 

of the November 19, 2019, Regular Meeting be approved. Seconded by Councilmember 

Judy Goforth. Unanimously approved.  

MAYOR’S REPORT:  
A) Mayor Hanson presented the EMS /VFD reports for November and December 

2019.  

B) Mayor Hanson reviewed the November and December 2019 Security Synopsis 

reports. 

C) Mayor Hanson introduced DCBE board member Terry Stamper who reviewed 

continuing street projects planned by the DCBE OA Board. 

D) Mayor Hanson reviewed the need to work with the OA Board on getting the 

Security Vehicle contracts signed for 2019-2020. 

 

BUSINESS:  
A) Mayor Hanson introduced the issue of recycling and asked Councilmember Cordell 

to do some research on recycling with the DCBE OA and determine trash 

companies who have recycling services available in this area. 

B) The Treasurer’s Report was given by City Secretary/Treasurer, Sylvia Hickey, for 

the month of November and December, 2019. The report was accepted.  

 

The next regular City Council meeting will be held on February 18, 2020 in the Tejas 

Room at 7:00 pm.  

 

A motion was made by Councilmember McKenzie and seconded by Councilmember 

Cordell to adjourn. The motion passed unanimously, and the meeting was adjourned at 

7:27 pm.  

 


